
Gator	Run	Elementary	
SAC	Meeting	Minutes	

April	17,	2019	
	

Ms.	Jackie	Grasinger	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	2:25pm.	
	
Approval	of	March	2018	Minutes:	
		Sara	Fletcher	made	a	motion	to	approve	the	minutes.				Melissa	Lopez	seconded	it.		
The	minutes	are	approved.	
	
Principal’s	Report	(Mr.	Peters):	
SAF	Meeting	
Mr.	Peters	attended	a	recent	SAF	meeting	where	Superintendent	Runcie	and	Brian	
Katz	spoke	about	the	safety	of	our	schools.		The	district	has	hired	a	company	called	
“Safe	Haven”	to	review	safety	procedures	at	all	of	the	schools.		Mr.	Peters	will	be	
reviewing	the	report	in	the	upcoming	weeks.	
	
Safety	
A	phone	with	a	camera	has	been	installed	at	the	front	of	the	school.		Anyone	
entering	the	school	will	need	to	show	identification	and	have	specific	business	to	
conduct.		The	phone	will	be	operational	for	now	from	the	hours	of	8am	to	2pm.			
	
Technology	
Matthew	Bradford,	the	head	of	technology	for	Broward	County	Public	Schools	
visited	Gator	Run	Elementary	to	see	how	the	school	integrates	using	technology	into	
the	curriculum.		He	was	very	impressed	and	took	away	a	lot	of	valuable	information	
to	pass	on	to	other	schools.	
	
Budget	
School	budgets	have	been	released	for	the	upcoming	school	year.		Currently,	at	
Gator	Run,	a	total	of	seven	teachers	will	not	be	returning.		Two	teachers	will	be	
retiring	at	the	end	of	this	school	year.		Four	teachers	are	moving	out	of	the	county	
this	summer.		Our	P.E.	coach	will	be	moving	to	Falcon	Cove	Middle	School.			
	
Assistant	Principal’s	Report	(Mrs.	Brown):			
Nothing	to	Report	

	
Assistant	Principal’s	Report	(Ms.	Saba):	
Nothing	to	Report	
	
New	Business	
School-Wide	Positive	Behavior	Plan	(APBP)	
The	School-Wide	Positive	Behavior	plan	is	a	plan	based	on	the	type	and	number	of	
school	referrals	over	the	year.		Fortunately,	we	have	only	had	nine	school	referrals.		
It	is	difficult	to	create	a	plan	with	such	few	incidents	however,	several	school	staff	



members	created	a	plan	which	includes	lessons	of	appropriate	behavior	centered	
around	certain	areas	of	the	school	that	has	the	most	occurrences	of	problematic	
behavior.		These	lessons	will	be	viewed	on	the	morning	announcements.		The	GRE	
staff	voted	on	the	School-Wide	Positive	Behavior	Plan.		It	passed	and	will	be	added	
to	the	School	Improvement	Plan	(SIP).	
	
Equity	Plan	–	Mrs.	Ward	
Broward	County	Public	Schools	has	started	an	initiative	to	ensure	that	all	students	
have	access	to	well-rounded	educational	opportunities.		Mrs.	Ward	is	the	equity	
liaison	for	Gator	Run.		Data	of	student	performance	and	behavioral	incidents	based	
upon	race,	ethnicity,	and	gender	were	examined	to	ensure	equity	is	being	
implemented	across	all	schools	in	the	county.		Overall,	the	goal	is	to	make	each	
learning	environment	and	welcome	friendly	place	where	students	feel	connected	
and	represented.	
	
Next	SAC	Meeting	
Next	SAC	Meeting	is	scheduled	for	May	8,	2019	at	2:20pm.	
	
Meeting	Adjourned	
Ms.	Jackie	Grasinger	adjourned	the	meeting	at	3:02pm.	
	
Respectfully	submitted	by	Stacy	Morse,	SAC	Secretary.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



Gator	Run	Elementary	
SAF	Meeting	Minutes	

April	17,	2019	
	
	

Ms.	Jackie	Grasinger	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	2:23pm.	
	
Approval	of	March	Minutes	
		Sara	Fletcher	made	a	motion	to	approve	the	minutes.			Melissa	Lopez	seconded	the	
motion.		The	minutes	are	approved.	
	
SAF	Chair	Report	(Mr.	Chatman)	
Mr.	Chatman	attended	the	local	SAF	meeting,	which	is	attended	by	the	local	Weston	
schools.		There	were	no	issues	to	report.		It	was	noted	that	many	of	the	local	schools	
model	themselves	after	Gator	Run	Elementary.	
	
New	Business	
None	
	
Next	SAC/SAF	Meeting	
Next	SAC	Meeting	is	scheduled	for	May	8,	2019	at	2:20pm.	
	
Meeting	Adjourned	
Ms.	Jackie	Grasinger	adjourned	the	meeting	at	2:25pm.	
	
Respectfully	submitted	by	Stacy	Morse,	SAC	Secretary.	
	
	


